Edison Elementary School

140 S Main Street David Hermes Phone: 419.499-3000
Milan, Ohio 44846 Principal Fax: 419.499.4859

Dear Parents/Guardians,

| hope everyone is enjoying their summer. | realize that the start of school is still a
couple weeks away, but plans are already being made at Edison Elementary for the
2023-2024 school year. We are very excited about the new school year and the
opportunity to welcome you and your child(ren) to Edison Elementary School. To help
you plan for your child’s upcoming year, an orientation has been scheduled for Tuesday,
August 22nd between 5:30 p.m. and 7:30 p.m. The orientation will consist of a brief
meeting with your child’s homeroom teacher and a fun scavenger hunt for the students
so they can visit other parts of the building. ALL preschool students and parents will
start in the gym during their scheduled session time. Students are encouraged to bring
their supplies to the orientation and take them to their homerooms. Please report to your
child’s homeroom at the following times:

5:30 - Students with the last name beginning with A-M
6:30 - Students with the last name beginning with N-Z

If you have more than one child in the building, you will attend the younger child’s
orientation during the first session at 5:30. You will then attend your other child’s
orientation during the second session at 6:30. If you have more than two students at
Edison Elementary please visit the third child’s classroom after your 6:30 meeting. It
would be greatly appreciated if you could attend each of your child’s grade level
meetings to hear expectations from the homeroom teacher. Each grade level has
different expectations so we want to make sure you receive this valuable information for
each of your children.

During the orientation, the transportation department will be available to answer
any questions you may have regarding bussing for the 2023-24 school year. Our food
service department will also be available to collect money if you would like to put a
balance on your child’s account. Please stop and see these supervisors after your grade
level meetings.

In the past, many parents have chosen to pay the student supply fees at this
meeting. The cost of supply fees this year is $30.00 per student. Preschool students are
not required to pay the school fee. This will be one less concern on the first day of
school.

We hope you are enjoying the summer. We look forward to seeing you and your
child on Tuesday, August 22.

Sincerely,

David Hermes



